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Jenny Chu

From: Traki Gotsis
Sent: Monday, 19 September 2022 9:34 AM
To: Jenny Chu
Subject: FW: Heritage NSW - Aboriginal Cultural Heritage (ACH) - New High School in Bungendore 

(SSD-14394209) (Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional)

Bungendore ACH response সহ঺঻ 
 

From: Nicole Davis <Nicole.Davis@environment.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Sunday, 18 September 2022 8:38 PM 
To: Traki Gotsis <Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Heritage NSW ‐ Aboriginal Cultural Heritage (ACH) ‐ New High School in Bungendore (SSD‐14394209) 
(Queanbeyan‐Palerang Regional) 
 
Dear Dimitri, 
 
Heritage NSW has no comments with respect to Aboriginal Cultural Heritage (ACH) and does not need to 
have this project referred again. 
 
If you require any further information please contact me directly. 
 
Kind Regards 
Nicole Davis 
 
Nicole Davis  
Manager Assessments 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Planning and Environment 
 
T 02 4927 3156    M 0409 394 343   E nicole.davis@environment.nsw.gov.au  
 
Locked Bag 5020 Parramatta 2124 
 
Working Days Monday to Friday  
 

 
 
 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also acknowledge all the 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time.  
 

From: no‐reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no‐reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 16 September 2022 9:40 AM 
To: Andre Quinon <andre.quinon@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Erin McWhirter 
<Erin.McWhirter@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Sirena Larsson <sirena.larsson@environment.nsw.gov.au>; OEH HD 
Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Traki Gotsis <Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice ‐ New High School in Bungendore (SSD‐14394209) (Queanbeyan‐
Palerang Regional) 
 
The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the New High School in Bungendore.The due date for this request is 
29/09/22. 
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Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.  
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Dimitri Gotsis at Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.  
Please do not reply to this email. 

Kind regards 

The Department of Planning and Environment 
 

 

Subscribe to our newsletter 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
 
PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 

 
 

The linked image cannot 
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have been mov ed, 
renamed, or deleted.  
Verify that the link poin ts  
to the correct file and  
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